
On Behalf of the ARC Classified Senate….. 

Happy New Year!! 

Thank you all for joining us and participated in rocking your UGLY 

sweaters at the Classified Winter Brunch . It was a success!!  

Here’s a link to see some of the pictures we captured.  

 https://flic.kr/s/aHskNTHxs5  

NEED CHOCOLATE? 

    

 

 

 

 

 

ONLY $2 

Please support the Classified 
Senate. Purchase today! 

Interested in coming the 

Classified Senate meetings 

but too busy to leave your 

desk. No worries!  

Watch us live using    

Stay tuned for the next newsletter 

coming at the end of January. If you 

have items you think should be men-

tioned. Please send those suggestions 

to Olga Prizhbilov or Lakia DeCosta by 

Friday, January 18th. 

https://flic.kr/s/aHskNTHxs5

